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Townsend, Erle

From: Mike McDonald <mikemcdonald5669@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 2:55 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Why is this not being put to the people of Maine to vote on?  If you really believe  "M ost Mainers want this" that's what 

you'd do. Instead a small group of people that started a petition  get to decide for all of us and you've already made up 

your minds on this  

 

This is a Disservice  to the people of Maine  

 

 

Mike McDonald  


